

Screening & Universal Team Waldron Health Centre SE14 6LD

Tel: 0203 049 3415 Email: lg.shsscreening@nhs.net

Dear Parent/Carer,

Health and Wellbeing Questionnaire (HWQ) Link for – St Mary's CE Primary School Lewisham & Greenwich NHS Trust School Health Service is committed to the health and improvement of children by promoting a positive attitude towards good health and ensuring they have access to a dedicated response service.

We have a secure online link that you can use to complete the Health and Wellbeing questionnaire (HWQ form) for your reception child. The questionnaire is an opportunity to have your child's health and development reviewed at school entry. We are now inviting parents/guardians to complete this questionnaire via this quick and easy process:

Please click on this link to access the HQW form: http://qlink.uk/Lh2324HWQ/100730

Here's a video on how the HQW portal: https://vimeo.com/442663214

Once you have completed the questionnaire, you can view and download your responses and identify helpful health messages and links to further information and guidance. A staff member within the team may contact you if we require additional information or offer health advice and support. The School Health Services ensures that personal data relating to your child is kept securely and confidentially and will not be shared without your permission.

Please get in touch with the Lewisham School Health Screening Team at Waldron Health Centre at 0203 049 3415 or lg.shsscreening@nhs.net If you require further assistance.

